ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

Friends of Hebden Bridge Station

Held on Saturday 24th September 2022 at 11.30am at Hebden Bridge Station



Present:  Pam Watson, Martin Whittell, Paul Westbrook, Linda Howard, Sue and David Storr, Paul and Diana Monahan and Lesley Mackay

Apologies:  Andy Grant, Kathy Pitt, Heather Whittell and Nina Smith
				
Minutes of the previous AGM: The minutes of the previous AGM were approved: proposed by David Storr and seconded by Paul Westbrook

Chair’s Report: Martin Whittell reported that most activity has focused on keeping the station look tidy and attractive.  Many appreciative comments about the station and the work of the Friends have been received.  Martin was particularly impressed with the support and commitment of our volunteers.

Treasurer’s Report:  David Storr reported that there had been very limited number of transactions this year.  The balance to be carried forward is £404.78 

Secretary’s Report: Lesley Mackay reported that this has been a fairly quiet year.  The Big Spring Clean, for the first time, attracted over a dozen volunteers, so we were able to make up two teams, doubling our income from HRTC which was most welcome.

Election of Officers:
Nominations for the post of Chair were requested.  Pam Watson proposed Martin Whittell.  This was seconded by Paul Westbrook.

Nominations for the post of Treasurer were requested:  Diana Monahan proposed David Storr.  This was seconded by Pam Watson.

Nominations for the post of Secretary were requested:  Martin Whittell proposed Lesley Mackay.  This was seconded by Pam Watson.

The meeting closed at 11.49am.




